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fi June 29, 2021 
Date Phone Reference 

Sub: Cancellation of AAHAR- The International Food and Hospitality 
Fair, 2021 edition due to COVID-19 pandemic 

Dear All, 

This is to inform that the 2021 edition of ITPO's flagship event AAHAR- 
The International Food and Hospitality Fair, scheduled to be held at Pragati 
Maidan (New Delhi) from April 6-10, 2021 and postponed tentatively to August 
2021, has been cancelled due to the second wave of COVID-19 pandemic. 

2 We wish to covey our sincere gratitude for your continued patronage to 

AAHAR over the past four decades. We look forward to your esteemed 
participation in the next edition of AAHAR scheduled from March 8-12, 2022 at 

Pragati Maidan, New Delhi. The 2022 edition of AAHAR will be organised on a 

mega scale as part of celebrating 75 Years of India's Independence.
The procedure to be followed by participants for refund of participation

3 

charges will be communicated shortly. 

Yours sincerely,

(Krishan Kumar) 
Senior Manager 

Tfel -110001 dolpa: 23371540, 23371491 : 91-11-23371492
Registered Office: Pragati Bhawan, Pragati Maidan, New Delhi - 110001, Tel : 23371540, 23371491 Fax: 91-11-23371492 

/E-mail : info@itpo.gov.in daege/Website : www.indiatradefair.com 
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